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Discipleship continued over the winter at Holy Cross with monthly local food distri-
butions, a tremendous Winter Clothing Drive, and great drives for our Birthday Par-
ty for Jesus and SouperBowl of Caring.  We also enjoyed our annual Candlelight 
Service and blessed bread in commemoration of St. Lucy (Dec. 13th), St. Basil (Jan 1st) and St. Agatha 
(Feb. 5th).  Throats and Scouts were blessed on Sunday—Feb 6th.    





 



 



 



 



 



 


